
 

 

FROM 1935 TO 2021 LSI CELEBRATES 86 YEARS OF SERVICES 
 

 

 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY 
Kelsy Printemps Sandra Nativi Anthony Burnsed Joey Esquivel Phillip Jones 

David White Dennis Mills Peggy Washington John Morrow Matthew Thompson 

Bruce Gillard Tracy Gathers Tamara Volta Vega Sharon Richardson Juana Rubalcava 

Jenifer Garcia Bonilla Jamie Crowell Everette Bennett Yang Xiong Ernesto Virgen 

Thomas Hocutt Keobounma 
Chanthalangsy  

Scott Kirk Doris Strudwick Sua Moua 

EMPLOYEE 
Congratulations to Danielle Dubose, Blind Employee of the Month and Dangmar Merencio 
Collado, Sighted Employee of the Month for July 2021. We invite employees to like and follow our 
Facebook Page- Lions Services, Inc.  Employee suggestions are always welcome to enhance 
the safety, health and morale of the work environment. Suggestions can be made anonymously 
by calling the posted hotline, sending an email through our website or dropping a note in the 
suggestion box. If you would like a direct answer or contact with Management, send an email to 
HR at HR@lionsservices.org. 
 
After serving as Lions Services’ President & CEO for twenty-four years, Jim Cranford retired June 
18, 2021. The Board of Directors promoted Philip Murph to serve as the new President & CEO. 
He has been with Lions for twenty years and is looking forward to a productive future.  
 

HEALTH NOTE 
Eating fruits & vegetables, exercise daily & maintain good sleep habits to boost your immune 
system to be healthy. Employees enrolled with BCBS medical insurance can call the BCBS nurse 
hotline for free or use the MD Live ($10 copay) to seek medical consultation when sick. 

  
PRODUCTION 

Thank you to all employees for your participation in meeting our customers’ requirements.  
 

QUALITY AND SAFETY 
To help prevent the spread of the coronavirus, wash your hands, use hand sanitizers, and avoid 
touching your face. Maintain 6 feet social distance and always wear a face mask. Hearing 
protection is available to all employees, located above time clocks and outside entrance to the 
embroidery room.  Safety glasses are available to all employees, in the Quality Managers Office.  
Keep taped area around fire extinguishers clear.  

EYE CLINIC  
During June- 71 Children, 118 Women, 89 Men, and 47 Seniors served for a total of 325 patients. 
Clinic staff dispensing glasses & scheduling Doctor exams by appointment. Eye Clinic accepts 
tax deductible donations: www.lionseyeclinic.com. 
   

MEETING  

Quarterly Board meeting, Wed., October 27, 2021, at 11:00 a.m., via Zoom 
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